
Fall Registration 2019

LADY LIGHTNING CHEER
@Gymfinity Gymnastics | 2621 City's Edge Dr | Joliet, Ill

Interested in competitive cheerleading?  
Come see what we are all about!

(Our Fall season begins in August)

Saturday, April 13th, 5-7 PM

Lady Lightning is a Competitive Recreational Cheer Squad (IRCA)
Reasonable pricing

fun & encouraging atmosphere
no experience necessary

If you would like more information prior to registration, please 

contact Maggie @ 815.341.6788 or ladylightningcheer@yahoo.com

The organization, Lady Lightning is sponsored by Gymfinity Gymnastics. This organization is not affiliated with any school district nor 
does any school district sponsor or endorse this organization or its activities.  This flyer has been made available to students pursuant 

to the District's policy governing the distribution of written materials from non-school organizations.


